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Notice of Possible Quorum of  
Warm Springs/Rural Citizen Advisory Board  

 
 
Washoe County is currently updating the Master Plan for the entire unincorporated area. This 
update is occurring at the same time that important community issues are being discussed that 
impact the Warm Springs Area Plan, which is a component of the overall county master plan.  
For this reason, the project managers for the update would like to hear from interested 
community members regarding their concerns and ideas for the future.  
 
Washoe County Senior Planner Eric Young will be in the Warm Springs community on February 
2nd to learn more about the area. He will be accompanied by professional planning consultants 
Megan Moore and Melissa Ruth from the firm Logan-Simpson. After they have completed a 
tour of the Warm Springs planning area, they will be stopping at the Regional Shooting Facility 
to meet with anyone who would like to come by. They will be there from 4:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
They can explain what the update is intended to accomplish, but they would like to spend most 
of their time asking questions and hearing from residents about the future of the community. 
Because this invitation is extended to all members of the public, attendees may include a 
potential quorum of the Warm Springs/Rural Citizen Advisory Board (CAB). 
 
Please visit www.EnvisonWashoe2040.org  to learn more about the Master Plan update, take 
the survey that is currently available, and consider stopping by the Regional Shooting Facility 
and meeting the team working on this project. 
 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/OVgaCERvwkI6ll2puwT91s?domain=envisonwashoe2040.org/

